
 
 

 

16
th
 May 2018 

 
Military Club 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 6 
 
We still have places available in the above 
club which will commences on Tuesday 5

th
 

June and for five further weeks until 10
th
 

July. 
 
If your child would like a place, please 
complete the form which was previously 
sent out or complete one at the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Hayes 

Co-ordinator 
 
 


